
 

 

 

9th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Key Stage 4 Options Evening 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at our Options Evening on Thursday 22nd February from 
6.00pm-8.00pm where we will provide you with further information about making options 
choices.  It is recommended that Year 9 students attend this evening along with their 
parent/carer(s).  In advance of the evening, you will be provided with the updated Options 
Booklet and information about the most suitable Options Pathway for your child. 
 
Following the Options Evening, you will be sent a link to an online form to complete your 
child’s initial options choices by Thursday 14th March.  When you complete the online form, 
you will be asked to indicate whether you would like to attend an individual interview with a 
member of staff to discuss your child’s choices on Thursday 21st March.  This interview 
would provide final guidance to ensure the options selected are most suitable for your child in 
allowing them to achieve their academic potential.  Students should attend this virtual meeting 
with you.  There will be an opportunity to review the choices you submitted following this 
interview before the final deadline for Options choices which is Monday 25th March. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Year9options@Ashmoleacademy.org so that they can 
be directed to the most appropriate member of staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms C Moon 
Senior Assistant Head Teacher 
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